
We have created this publication specifically for those who currently, or may 
in future, volunteer with Inspiro or participate in our Consumer Register. In 
this short newsletter we aim to give you an overview of  the current volunteer 
roles available and a number of  items we are seeking consumer involvement 
or feedback on.   

We highly value your participation, and welcome your feedback on this 
document.  We will provide response to your feedback and comments in this 
newsletter. 

Inspiro Advocate
The Inspiro Volunteer & Consumer Register Newsletter  
Summer 2015 Edition

We respectfully 
acknowledge 
the traditional 
custodians, 
the Wurundjeri 
people past and 
present of  the 
Kulin Nation. We 
also pay respect 
to all Aboriginal 
Community Elders 
and people, past 
and present who 
have resided 
in the Eastern 
Metropolitan 
Region and have 
been an integral 
part of  the history 
of  this region.

Welcome to the first edition of the quarterly Inspiro 
Volunteer and Consumer Register Newsletter

SUBSCRIBE
to the Referral News 

email us : 
hello@inspiro.org.au

Consumer register news 
The Inspiro consumer register was 
established in 2014 as a means to 
create a group of  people willing to 
become more involved in reviewing 
and developing Inspiro services. 
In 2016 we would like to use this 
register for people more actively.  

All members will soon be contacted 
by our Business Development 
Manger, David Furniss, to discuss 
future involvement. 

Volunteer news 
 

To all our volunteers, thank you for 
your time, effort and enthusiasm 
for Inspiro. We wouldn’t be able to 
deliver our health services to the
Yarra Ranges community without 
you. We are looking forward to 
joining you for a Christmas Lunch at 
Warran Glen Nursery on Thursday 
3rd December. 
 
Please RSVP if  you have not yet 
responded to the invitation.



Mailout assistance

We have two large mailouts coming 
up and need help in stuffing 
envelopes and sticking address 
labels. Possible 1-2 days work.

Dental showbag packing

Our fantastic dental outreach team 
pack around 150 showbags each 
week for use in schools across the 
region. We would love any help 
with this, approx 2 hours per week 
whenever you are available. 

Office administration

We would love someone to help with 
random office admin tasks one day 
per fortnight. 

Volunteer 
opportunities 
available 

Welcome to Inspiro 
brochure draft

We are in the process of updating 
our major Service overview 
document and would like your 
feedback on how it looks. 

This newsletter!

Please let us know what you would 
like to see included in this newsletter. 

Consumer Journey project 
2016

This is now an annual project to get 
in depth feedback from consumers. 

Consumer 
feedback 
requested

Volunteer Committee 
Member

We have a volunteer committee 
which meets once per month for 
one hour. It would be great to have 
a volunteer or consumer sit on this 
committee. 

Diabetes Clinic 
communication

We are starting a new service which 
will be like a one-stop-shop for 
diabetes services. We would like 
your participation and feedback in 
developing the communication for 
this service.

Consumer 
participation 
requested

Contact us Lilydale
17 Clarke Street 
Lilydale VIC 3140 

Opening times: 
8.30am – 5.00pm 
Monday – Friday 
(open till 8pm Tues)
Saturday 
8.45am - 1.45pm

If  you’d like to make a referral or 
simply discuss any aspect of  our 
services, there are a number of  
ways you can contact us:

Fax:  (03) 9739 4689 
Email:  hello@inspiro.org.au 
Write:   17 Clarke Street,  

 Lilydale VIC 3140

Find us on Facebook 
facebook.com/
InspiroCHS

Find us on Twitter 
twitter.com/InspiroCHS

www.inspiro.org.au

Belgrave
1624 Burwood 
Hwy 
Belgrave VIC 3160 

Opening times 
8.30am – 5.00pm 
Tuesday – 
Thursday 
 

All other times by 
appointment

Call (03) 9738 8801

Inspiro Children’s Speech and Occupational Therapy  
New location for Belgrave services from January 2016!
As Inspiro prepares to make room for the new Belgrave Hub, our Children’s speech & 
occupational therapy services currently based at Belgrave are relocating to the Sherbrooke 
Family & Children’s Centre in Upwey as of January 2016.  

The Sherbrooke Family & Children’s Centre is located at 1443 Burwood Highway, Upwey.

The Children’s services currently available at Lilydale will remain.

To find out more about any of  these volunteer or consumer participation 
opportunities please contact: Lucille Degenhardt, Marketing & Communications, on:
Ph. 03 9738 8863 or email: lucille.degenhardt@inspiro.org.au


